



7<sup>th</sup> November, 2018

## **Christmas Card Orders**

Dear Parent,

The Ellesmere College Christmas cards are available for purchase through our Reception. The cards come in packs ten and cost £4.00. Please see image of the card below, the inside reads 'Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year'.

£1.00 from every pack will go towards the Monduli Green Fund.



Please use the order slip below and return to Reception. Payment can be made by cash or cheque, alternatively, you can opt to have the amount charged to your child's school account.

Unfortunately, we are unable to post cards to you; the cards must be personally collected from reception by you or your child.

With all good wishes.

**Director of External Relations** 

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286





## **Christmas Card Order Form**

Parent Name:	
Student Name:	Student Form:
No. Packs Required:	Payment amount @ £4 per pack of 10: £
Payment enclosed or to	be added to student account
Signed:	Date:
For Office use: Payment received: Y / N Amount added to wh	nite book: Y / N Order passed to student / parent: Y/N

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com